& Whole Woman’s Health of Peoria
7405 N. University St., Peoria, IL 61614

(309) 691-9073
January 23,2018

Dear Dr. B. Brown

This letter serves as notification that you have been granted active admitting privileges

at Whole Woman’s Health of Peoria. These admitting privileges will be due for review
on January 23, 2019.

Thank you,

Amy Hagstrom Miller, CEO
Chairperson, Governing Board
Whole Woman’s Health of Peoria



